
From: yi sun   
Sent: 2023/07/26 6:09 PM 
To: Medeiros, Martin - Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File No. OZS-2023-0014. Redesignation and Rezoning of property located at Steels 
Ave. and Financial Dr. 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello Mr. Martin Medeiros, 

  

Please note that I am strongly opposing the File No. OZS-2023-0014, 
Redesignation and Rezoning of property located at Steels Ave. and Financial 
Dr. Please help us stop this rezoning amendment.  

  

Thank you. 

  

Resident of the area 

Yi Sun 

 


